WA Corporation of the Town of LaSalle

5950 Malden Road, LaSalle, Ontario, N9H 154
Phone: 519-969-7770 Fax: 519-969-9852 www.lasalle.ca

Public Works Department

NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on June 7, 2019, Dillon Consulting and N. J. Peralta Engineering Ltd. filed with
the Clerk’s Office the Drainage Report (Report) dated April 3, 2019 for the repair and improvement of the
3" Concession Drain.

A copy of the draft version of the drainage report, drawings, and construction assessment schedule can
be found on the Town of Lasalle website at www.lasalle.ca/drainage.

The Council of the Town of LaSalle will consider the Report at the following date, time and place.

Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2019

Time: 4:30 pm—5:30 pm

Place: Town of LaSalle, Civic Centre, Council Chambers
5950 Malden Road
LaSalle, Ontario

As a landowner affected by these drainage works, your attendance is encouraged at the meeting.

Persons wishing to make comment at the meeting are asked to contact the Town of LaSalle, Director of
Council Services/Clerk, Agatha Robertson at 519-969-7770 [ex 1223].

For questions, please contact Jonathan Osborne, Manager of Engineering at 519-969-7770 [ex 1255].
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Agatha Robertson
Director, Council Services/Clerk
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